
Training and conference in Ankara  

 

We have reached another milestone in our Gamification- FLAG (Games in English Language 
Teaching) project. We held the second international partner meeting in Ankara. This time we 
devoted two days to administrative, financial and dissemination tasks related to the application. 
This was followed by intensive consultation and internal training on improving the teaching 
materials available with the help of the application. We also made a professional visit to the 
English Language Teaching Department of Gazi Üniversitesi (Gazi University in Ankara), as 
our project enriches the teaching of English. We also had some time for cultural programs, 
within the framework of which we could meet local landmarks, gastronomy and traditions. 
Testing of the teaching materials will begin soon. The final conference will take place in 
Göttingen in the summer of 2025. Project ID: 2023-1-HU01-KA220-SCH-000156504. 


